
  WORSHIP SERVICES 
AUSTINVILLE CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH 

JULY 8, 2018 
Interim Pastor:  Rev. Frank Pott 

 
Morning Service 9:30 a.m.   Evening Service 6:00 p.m.  
Scripture: John 1:1-18      Scripture: Micah 1:8-11 
Title:  What Is Your Story?   Title:  What the Lord Requires 
Songs: 574, 360, 17, 699, 745, 604-verse 1   Songs: 329, 363, 965 
God’s Will for Living: 1 John 4:1-12    
  
Today   Next Sunday 
Nursery: Phyllis  Nursery: Bobbi 
Greeters: Rick and Melanie  Greeters: Ryan and Bobbi 
Song Leader: Liz  Song Leader: Doyle 
 
     Welcome to all who have joined us for worship. Today we welcome Mr. Norman Underland who will be 
conducting our service and bringing the message. We pray God’s blessing on the Word that is spoken. After 
the morning service, all are invited downstairs for coffee and a fellowship time with the Underland family. 
There will be a craft activity for any children ages 3 and up in the Sunday School room during this time. 
     Our special offering will be for Timothy Christian School. Next week our Mission Fest offering will be 
for the Vanderdykes.  
 
This Week 
Sunday, 9:00 to 9:15 a.m. - Prayer Time in the Council Room 
Monday, 6:30 p.m. – Council Meeting 
Wednesday, 6:30 a.m. – Men’s Prayer Group. 
 
Announcements 
     An Estimate of Phase 4 of the furnace project will be handed out after the service. We will vote on this 
next week after the morning service. 
     Next Sunday will be Mission Fest. We will be welcoming our missionaries, Michael and Victoria 
Vanderdyke. There will be a potluck followed by an afternoon service. There will be no evening service. 
     Children’s Sunday School will be on summer break until September 9.  
     The Austinville Historical Society invites you to a Beefburger Lunch this coming Saturday, July 14 
serving from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm at the church. Free will donation. 
      Bible Camp Donations will be received through Sunday, July 15th. Items needed: milk jug or pop bottle 
plastic rings; plastic containers with lids (i.e. yogurt, sour cream or cool whip containers); and materials such 
as fleece, old t-shirts, curtains or bed sheets.  
     Youth Bible Camp REGISTRATIONS are on the table in the entryway. The dates are July 23-27.  
     The Ackley Food Pantry would like to remind everyone that during the summer months there is a 
greater need because children are not in school. The Pantry not only needs your donations of food items, but 
cash also comes in handy so that the Food Pantry committee can fill in needed items, and we can provide 
vouchers to the grocery story for dairy and other fresh items.  Thank you. 
 
Our Church Family 
     Lee Neymeyer received good news from his doctor. He will be scheduled for hip surgery in the next 
couple of months. We also want to extend our sympathy to Lee and Elaine in the death of Elaine’s brother, 
Mr. Dale Bangasser, who passed away this past week. 
     Janet Robinson has begun radiation treatments and will continue five treatments a week for the next five 
weeks. She has experienced some discomfort from medications. Continue to remember her has she goes 
through this intense treatment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


